
 
 

 

     Matthew R. Bernier 
        Senior Counsel 
        Duke Energy Florida, Inc. 

October 29, 2014 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
 

    

  
Re: Complaint 1157616E; Docket No. 140000 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 

On October 10, 2014, Duke Energy Florida, Inc. (“DEF’) filed its First Notice of Intent to 
Request Confidential Classification of certain information and documents provided in DEF’s 
Response to Staff’s Data Request Regarding Complaint No. 1157616E (document no. 05800-14) 
in the above referenced docket.   After further review, it has been determined that the 
information does not require confidential classification.  Therefore, DEF withdraws its First 
Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification. 

 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Please feel free to call me at (850) 521-

1428 should you have any questions concerning this filing.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully, 
 
s/Matthew R. Bernier 
Matthew R. Bernier 
Senior Counsel 
Matthew.Bernier@duke-energy.com 
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